
303 S. LIVERNOIS

DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48209-3070
CITY OF DETROIT PHONE 31 3.929795850

>WATER AND SEWERAGE DEPARTMENT FA~x 313-297-5860
SINDUSTRIAL WASTE CONTROL DIVISION WWW.DETROITMI .GOV

March 6, 2014

Attn.: Director
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
ATTN: GLTS, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555-0001.

RE: Identification of Responsible Individuals for Detroit Water & Sewerage Department

The Detroit Water & Sewerage Department has been identified as a General Licensee (Recipient
Code: 712575) by the United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission ("NRC") and is in receipt
of the Notice filed with the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of Michigan
Southern Division (Docket #0227, Filed 07/31/2013) for the City of Detroit. As a general
licensee, we are required to comply with the regulations at 10 CFR Part 31.5 et seq..

During our meeting and your inspection of January 14, 2014, you confirmed that certain devices
identified in NRC records exist and have required us to identify and designate a "Responsible
Individual" in accordance with 10 CFR 31.5 (c)(12):

(12) Shall appoint an individual responsible for having knowledge of the
appropriate regulations and requirements and the authority for taking required
actions to comply with appropriate regulations and requirements. The general
licensee, through this individual, shall ensure the day-to-day compliance with
appropriate regulations and requirements. This appointment does not relieve the
general licensee qf any of its responsibility in this regard.

Therefore, we nominate the following two (2) persons as the Responsible Individuals for the
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department:

Primary Contact:

Stephen J. Kuplicki, P.E.
Assistant Director of Industrial Waste Control and Environmental Affairs
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Secondary Contact:

Keiano Vanzant
Safety Officer
Detroit Wastewater Treatment Plant
9300 West Jefferson
Detroit, MI 48209
313-297-6801
kvanzantkdwsd.org

We also wish to note that NRC records had previously identified 1331 Lyndon, Detroit, MI as a
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department location. The location does not belong to the Detroit
Water and Sewerage Department, but is part of the Homeland Security group for the City. It is
my understanding that Homeland Security has provided you with notice for that location under
separate cover.

We are in the process of verifying the inventory of devices and will determine subsequent
actions that will be taken, including disposal through an appropriately designated party. We will
provide notice as required to comply with applicable regulatory requirements. Should you have
any questions, please contact me in accordance with the information included in this letter.

Sincerely

Stephen J. Kup cki, P.E.
Assistant Director of Industrial Waste Control and
Environmental Affairs

cc: Mr. Ed Kulzer
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
U.S. NRC Region III
2443 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352
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